
 

Yate Squash Club  
AGM Minutes: 

Date:21/04/2021 

Attendees: 

Steve Kellengrey, David Lines, Phil Marchant, Anthony Nash, Nigel Cooper, Pete Ferguson 

 

Apologies:  discussed.  

 

Matters arising: 

 

 AP - Website still needs to be reviewed – this now needs to be reviewed by committee 
 AP – Ant to progress outstanding action regarding promoting the club.   

 

 Subs will return to £5 per person per year from 1 May 2021 
 

Treasurers Report:   

Accounts as of 11 April 2021 - £847.87 and looking relatively healthy.  This is down on same period 
2019 but only by £90 which is explained by the lack of activity & tournaments etc. during Covid 
lockdown.    

 

Election of officers: 

The following officers were elected: 

Anthony Nash: Chair 

Phil Marchant: Club Captain  

Steve Kellengrey: Treasurer 

Pete Ferguson: Secretary  

David Lines: will continue running the boxes.  

Andrew Elmore Website 

Covid update: 

We continue to follow the England Squash roadmap (England Squash - Guidance for clubs, venues 
and coaches).  



 

As of today Single players or same household bubble can now book court at Yate Leisure Centre – 
Other activities expected to progress from May 17th per government guidelines.   

AP: Phil to liaise with YLC head office to discuss logisitics of holding club nights ASAP in line with the 
new regs.  Patience needed on this as YLC likely to be, cautious in their approach.  

It was discussed and agreed that any return to club activity would mean that all members/players 
should take every care to follow all rules and regs.  

Tournements: 

Hoping to put together 2 tournaments together as COVID allows.  Propose that some funds in the 
kitty subsidise the tournament. With £5 PP. to enter.  

It was agreed that we should try and pencil some provisional dates in the diary as soon as possible.  
Date to be proposed as a provisional date for the Tourney.  

AP: Phil to suggest dates as and when govt. Squash England, and YLC processes allows.  

 

Teams: 

Phil: Led by COVID rules – Avon league and England Squash need to confirm rules and regs and 
looking at 21 June onwards at the very earliest for inter-club competition.  Avon need to sort out 
seedings but not really our issue as we are in a lower league.  

We were nearly at a point of having 2 teams pre-covid, we hope to be able to be in the same 
position when we can get back to normal.  

 

AOB: 

Ant asked if boxes affected in the same way as the teams?  Phil suggested that we may get to a point 
where we can play leagues using the rule of 6 (Provisionally 17 May) 

 


